
From: Dakota Neel
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Amber Groves (agroves@SLO.state.nm.us)
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Rebecca Haskell; Robert McNeill
Subject: (C-141 Final) Buena Vista 2 State #2H 9-1-17 (30-015-41290)
Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 12:09:50 PM
Attachments: image011.png

(C-141 Final) Buena Vista 2 State 2H.pdf

Ms. Weaver / Ms. Groves,
 
A final inspection has been conducted regarding the clean-up efforts made at the above mentioned
lined facility. Free fluids were removed and if present the impacted gravel was removed from the
liner and taken to a NMOCD approved disposal facility. The liner was inspected for damage and
found to have liner integrity to contain free fluids. Please see the attached Final C-141 and picture
taken during the final inspection conducted by a COG HSE representative.
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Dakota Neel
HSE Coordinator
COG Operating LLC
Cell: 432-215-2783
dneel2@concho.com
 
2407 Pecos Ave.
Artesia , NM 88210
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or
privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and
its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited.  If you received this email in
error,  please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your
system.  Thank you.
 
 

From: Rebecca Haskell 
Sent: Friday, September 01, 2017 11:03 AM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Amber Groves (agroves@SLO.state.nm.us)
Cc: Mike Bratcher (Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us)
Subject: (Notification/C-141 Initial) Buena Vista 2 State #2H 9-1-17 (30-015-41290)
 
Ms. Weaver / Ms. Groves,
 
Please see the attached Initial C-141 for your consideration. If you have any questions or concerns
please contact me.
 
Thank You,
 
Becky Haskell
Senior HSE Coordinator
COG Operating LLC
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-818-2372 | Main: 432.683.7443
Cell: 432-556-5130
rhaskell@concho.com
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged.  If
you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or
the information herein, is prohibited.  If you received this email in error,  please immediately notify
the sender by return email and delete this email from your system.  Thank you.
 
NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or
the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further,
any contract terms proposed or purportedly accepted in this email are not binding and are
subject to management’s final approval as memorialized in a separate written instrument,
excluding electronic correspondence, executed by an authorized representative of COG
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Operating LLC or its affiliates.


